
 

 
 

Office of the President 
April 1, 2015 

 

To:  UVM Community 
 
From:  Tom Sullivan, President 

Wanda Heading-Grant, Vice President for Human Resources, Diversity and Multicultural 
Affairs 
 

Re:  President’s Commission for Inclusive Excellence (PCIE) Community Forum 
 

We are writing to encourage you to attend a Community Forum on Inclusive Excellence 
at UVM organized by the President’s Commission for Inclusive Excellence. The Com-
mission has been working diligently throughout the semester and these forums are one of 
the means by which the Commission will maintain a line of communication with the 
broader UVM community. The purpose of this forum is to meet with members of the 
Commission; to discuss UVM’s Framework for Inclusive Excellence; and to provide an 
opportunity to share thoughts, concerns and ideas regarding diversity and inclusion at the 
University of Vermont.  
 
Three forums are scheduled for Friday, April 10, 2015.  

• Forum 1 (9:15-10:15 a.m. in Waterman 427A) 
• Forum 2 (10:30-11:30 a.m. in Waterman 427A) 
• Forum 3 (2:00-3:00 p.m. in Billings North Lounge) 

 
The President’s Commission for Inclusive Excellence is an institutional advisory board of 
students, faculty, and staff at the University of Vermont, whose primary mission is to ad-
vance the strategic diversity and inclusion goals of the University of Vermont. As the 
Commission moves forward in its work, it welcomes thoughts and ideas from the broader 
UVM community. 
 
If you plan to attend a forum and would like to request an accommodation, please contact 
Krista Walter (Assistant to the Vice President for Human Resources, Diversity and Mul-
ticultural Affairs) at Krista.Walter@uvm.edu. If you are unable to attend a forum, but 
would like to provide your thoughts or ideas related to diversity and inclusion at the Uni-
versity of Vermont please send them to pcie@uvm.edu. For more information about the 
President’s Commission for Inclusive Excellence, please go to 
http://www.uvm.edu/~presdent/pcie/. 
 
We hope that you are able to attend one of these forums. 
 


